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On Tuesday, September 20th, Senator Robach had the privilege to visit with 3rd grade

students at Longridge Elementary School in Greece to distribute new dictionaries for the 3rd

graders to use this year. Senator Robach was also joined by the new superintendent of the

Greece Central School District, Barbara Deane-Williams. The dictionary distribution project

continues through next week at schools in both the Greece and Hilton School Districts.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/education
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/children
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/youth

